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SGA Updates

• Auburn football game watch party at 
Kentucky Proud Park was a success

• The Leadership Development Program 
has begun 

• More than 40 freshmen involved

• First meeting was in person 
following health and safety 
guidelines

• Co-host in the October 12 McGrath vs. 
McConnell debate 

• Students were able to pick up 
popcorn and soda from SGA office 
to watch the debate in their 
residence halls



SGA Updates

• Freshman Elections will be held 
October 19-20

• Childcare/Dependent Grants went live 
on October 1

• 15 applications received in first six 
days

• Wildcat Wardrobe now has a website 
where students can request items 
online and pick them up in the SGA 
office for free

https://wildcatwardrobe.shopsettings.com

https://wildcatwardrobe.shopsettings.com/


QUESTIONS


